
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Jack, for having such  
a  positive attitude in everything he 
does. 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

5th December 2022 

Year 2 -  The Whole Class, for excellent team 
work when building our Tudor Houses. 

Year 3 -  Millie, for being a good role  
model and working hard. 

Year 4  -  Tabatha, for making excellent  
Baklava in her project. 

Year 5 -  William, for doing some  
fantastic writing this week. 

Year 6   -  Toren, for taking pride in his  
work, challenging himself and showing a 
good sense of humour! 

EYFS -  Elijah, for making wise choices  
this week. 

Diary Dates 
 

Christmas Lunch - Fri 9th Dec 

Christmas Jumper Day - Fri 9th Dec 

Church Christmas Service - 1.30pm Fri 9th Dec 
Whole school panto The Witham - Thurs 15th Dec 

No after school club - Friday 16th December 

Break up for Christmas - Friday 16th December 

Return to School after Christmas - Weds 4th Jan  

 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Eve 
Year 1 - Summer 
Year 2 - Lily Mc 
Year 3 - Ethan 
Year 4 - Aria 

Year 5 - Denver 
Year 6 - Violet 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Lenny 
Year 1 - Sandy 
Year 2 - Billy 

Year 3 - Elodie 
Year 4 - Patrick 
Year 5 - Noah 
Year 6 - Millie 

Christmas Pantomime 

This year we are taking the whole school to the panto-

mime at The Witham Barnard Castle on  

Thursday 15th December during the school day. 

The cost of the trip is £8 per child which will go towards 

the tickets and transport costs. Consent and payment 

can be made via your ParentPay account.   

Thank you 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

Christmas Raffle 
 

Raffle tickets are for sale for our FOSS 
Christmas Raffle.  

They cost £1 per ticket which can be paid 
for on your ParentPay account. 

 
The money raised will go towards outdoor play 

equipment. 

Attendance Award: Year 1 
Whole school : 94.2% 

ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 95.5% 

Class 1 98.9% 

Class 2 96.8% 

Class 3 89.6% 

Class 4 94.2% 

Class 5 91.1% 

Class 6 95.8% 

 

Year 1 
Whole  
Class 

 

 Class 5 
Whole 
Class 

 

Friday 16th December 
Please note that as we 
break up on Friday the 

16th December there will 
be no after school clubs 

that night.  

 

The 
Whole of  
Class 6 

 

 

The 
Whole of  

Early 
Years 

 

 

Breakfast and After School Clubs 
After the Christmas holidays Breakfast 
club will re-start on the first day back 

Wednesday 4th Jan.  
Our After School Clubs will be back on 
from Monday  9th January.  Thank you 

Christmas Service 
Friday 9th December 

Please join us at St Marys Church at 
1:30pm . Children can be taken home after 

the service or they can attend Football Club 
which will be running that night . 

Christmas Parties 
 

Our School Christmas Parties will be held 
in our Forest  again this year. Further  

information will be sent out via 
 Class Dojo.  

Clubs 
There will be no Pick and 
Mix club this Thursday 

8th Dec due to staff training 
and also the last day of 
term - Friday 16th Dec - 
there will be no Football 

club that night. Thank you. 

 

The 
Whole of  
Class 2 

 


